




From: 
To: 

Cc: 

Subject 
Date: 
 

Hi John, 

@gov.je> 
John Young <JYoung@gov.jt
-@gov.je> 

gov.je> 
RE:PFOS 
Wednesday, February 02, 2022 14:26 UTC 

gov 

://11H Cryoserver· :::: 

@gov.je>--

My understanding of the plan is that Public Health will receive the requests and those who are referred by GP's will cross checked against the 
general area of the historic plume by myself an . I don't think Public Health expect lots of enquiries given the pre-requisite of a GP referral 
as part of the eligibility criteria, but we shall see. I don't know the answer to your second question, but would suggest that it would be proactive to 
test those that may fall in an area that potentially may be defined as a secondary plume once the hydrogeological survey is complete, and I will be 
advising Public Health accordingly on any I am asked to comment upon. 

Kind regards, 

-

Environment Manager Water/Air 
Land Resource Management - NE 
Direct +44 (0)15 

Government of Jersey 
Infrastructure, Housing & Environment I Regulation 
PO Box 228 I Jersey I JE4 9SS 





From: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject 

Date: 

John 

Rowland Huelin <R.Huelin4@gov.je> 

John Young <J.Young@gov.je>,John Le Fondre <J.LeF@gov.je> 

Richard Renouf <R.Renouf@gov.je> 

RE: PFOS blood tests. 

Wednesday, February 02, 20221623 UTC 

I appreciate your advice, especially on issuing clarity on the Plume area 

://11H Cryoserver· :::: 

For 30 years the States of Jersey have stuck their heads in the sand and waited for the problem to go away. Like the 'benefits' of PFOA's, it won't! 

We cannot continue to say on one hand 'don't drink it' and on the other hand say 'there is nothing wrong with it ' 

This is measured, been through all appropriate channels, and is the least those residents deserve 

John I hope you will be supportive? 

R 

Rowland Huelin 

Deputy of St Peters 

From: John Young <J.Young@gov.je> 

Sent: 02 February 2022 16 00 

To: Rowland Huelin <R.Huelin4@gov.je>; John Le Fondre <J LeF@gov je> 

Cc: Richard Renouf <R.Renouf@gov.je> 

Subject: Fw: PFOS blood tests. 

See advice 

From @gov.je<mailt @gov.je» 

Sent: 02 February 2022 15 58 

To: John Young <J.Young@gov.je<mailto:J.Young@gov.je» 

Cc: Richard Renouf <R.Renouf@gov.je<mailto:R.Renouf@gov.je» 

Subject: Re: PFOS blood tests. 

I agree, and all these points have been made. All GPs are to be briefed. It is not even known what a "safe" level is. 

The only trial ongoing at present to remove the chemical involves giving blood every 12 weeks or plasma every 6 weeks and discarding it. The 

theory is that the body will produce clean blood, so dieting whatever levels there are. 

Regards 

-

From: John Young <J.Young@gov.je<mailto:J.Young@gov.je» 

Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 3 54 08 PM 

To @gov.je<mailt >> 

Cc: Richard Renouf <R.Renouf@gov.je<mailto:R.Renouf@gov.je» 

Subject: Re: PFOS blood tests. 










